

Kaw Valley Kickball League

912 Tennessee Lawrence, KS 66044

To: Mayor Mike Amyx

Re: KVKL Scoreboard Project

8/26/14

Dear Mayor Amyx and Lawrence City Commission –

The Kaw Valley Kickball League just completed their 13th year of kickball on Sunday nights in Lawrence Kansas. This local non-for-profit has also been working on raising money to build a scoreboard for historic Hobbs Park in East Lawrence. Through a number of charity events this season we finally have raised the necessary funds to begin the process of actually putting our money towards our goal. Architect Mike Myers has assisted in designing a scoreboard that is a historic replication of the original sign, which existed at Hobbs Municipal Park decades ago. On the scoreboard there is room for four sponsors for Lawrence Parks and Recreation to utilize and consistently be bringing in revenue from the scoreboard. Hobbs Park in East Lawrence is our home base for our events every Sunday and we as a league wanted to give back to the neighborhood, the parks department and our fine city for giving us the opportunity to play kickball every Sunday in the summer at Hobbs Park.

Please consider our request to build a scoreboard at Hobbs Park. Feel free to reach out to me with any additional questions.

Jacki Becker KVKL board member jackioh@uptoeleven.com (785) 423-2846